
 

Important Dates to 
Remember: 

Thursday 16th July—Meet  

New Teachers Y3 & Y4 

 

Friday 17th  July—Meet New 

Teachers Y5 & Y6 

Current Year 6 Goodbyes—

2.15pm to 2.45pm 

 

Tuesday 1st September—

INSET Day 

 

Wednesday 2nd September—

INSET Day 

 

Thursday 3rd September—all 

children return to school 

 

 

FURTHER DATES TO FOLLOW! 

 

 

 

 
 
Pupils’ Annual Reports 
Parents will receive their child’s annual report in the next couple of days by post.  
The reports are based on what your child has achieved in the autumn and spring terms. 
Teachers have used these assessments to predict whether your child was on track to achieve 
ARE (Age Related Expectations) before COVID-19 lockdown.   
The report also contains your child’s attendance record for this period (September- March). 
 
Teacher Meet & Y6 Goodbyes 
A letter has been circulated to all parents on the days and times for children to attend a 30 
minute session to meet their new teacher.  
Y6 also have a special goodbye session arranged as well.  
These sessions will be taking place outside on the school field and there will be no access to the 
school building. Therefore, these sessions are weather dependent. Notification of their 
cancellation will be sent via text message and uploaded onto the school website. 
 
Summer Holidays & School Reopening in September 2020.  
The school will be officially closing on Friday 17th July for the summer holidays. All children 
return to school on Thursday 3rd September.   
In light of the latest Government’s guidance published on 2nd July, further details will follow on 
how CWJS will address these new measures regarding class bubbles, staggered timetables, 
lunches, assemblies, uniform, after school clubs, PPE etc, and the school’s measures if the 
Government enforces a county lockdown.  In addition, CBAT will also circulate communication 
to parents regarding this matter.  
 
Children’s Art Week 2020 
As of Monday this week, Children’s Art Week 2020 has taken off with a great start. This year 
the event will be running over 3 weeks and having a different weekly focus to create a piece of 
work. This week’s focus has been ‘The Natural World’, in which Miss Beavis has shared a poster 
with all classes on the VLE to explain how the children can take part. The second week will have 
a focus of ‘Communicating Across Generations’ and the children will have received another 
poster on the VLE today, explaining how they can take part again. The third weekly focus will 
then be shared with the children towards the end of next week. It would be excellent if we 
could encourage as many children as possible to take part in each weekly event, as we know 
how talented the children of CWJS are. 
 
EPay 
Please remember to pay any outstanding dinner money on your EPay account as soon as 
possible.  All parents with unpaid accounts will receive reminder messages until accounts are 
settled. 
 
Fresh Milk for children 
If you would like to register your child for school milk under our school milk scheme, please 
visit https://www.coolmilk.com/register ".  
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